
                     Robins only allowed in their nest this term please. 

We would like parents of the pre-school children to sign their 

child in then leave them to go into ‘Robin’s nest’ where we will 

help them organise their things. Please only come into hall to 

talk to staff. Thank you for your co-operation any problems 

please talk to Owl. 

KEYFS News Letter                                         Summer 2019 

Hi all ,  

We hope you had a good Easter break and are looking forward to some summer 

weather!. 

 

 Continuing our topics of 

growing / animals / nature we 

will be looking at life cycles and 

mini-beasts this term.  

After half term (27th- 31st May)  Robins will be visiting their schools and their teachers will 

be visiting them here too. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

                     Main Dates for your diary  - more details to follow. 

Thursday 20th June - Summer Outing – Slimbridge - All invited incl parents etc. 

Thursday 11th  July Forest School BBQ  (all day in woods no bus) 

End of Year  – activities week (please let me know a.s.a.p if children attending extra) 

Monday 16th  July - Sports Day.  

Tuesday 17th  July - Teddy Bear Picnic.  

Wednesday 18th July - Fancy Dress Day. 

Thursday 19th July - Leavers  lunch & 2pm ‘ceremony’ (Robins only after 1:30 if possible please) 

Friday 20th   July – Last day of term.  

Please NAME IT! 

Please could you make sure your child’s 

name is on all their things (hand written 

biro is fine!) Any items we find can then be 

put on their pegs. Items not claimed after a 

few weeks will assumed to have been 

donated to our ‘spare clothes’ collection! 

 

   Please could you let me know a.s.a.p what sessions you would like in September if you haven’t 

already. 

Visit www.kemertonpreschool.com 

Facebook – Kemerton Early Years & Forest School 

www.forestschool.org  

Literacy 

As part of getting ready for school, Robins will be 

bringing books home to share with you. It is a great 

way to share some special, quiet adult to child time 

preferably away from any screens or noise. 15 mins 

before sleep would be ideal. (All children from birth to 

teens benefit from this routine.) 


